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Dear Parents/Guardians,​  
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Ryley School students and staff are going to Viking to attend a Powwow at the Viking Carena 
on May 22, for an educational field trip! The entire school is going! 
 
We will be leaving the school at 9:30 A.M.. Please send regular lunches and water. Students 
and staff will return to the school by 3:00 P.M. 
 
 
PLEASE GO ONLINE TO SIGN THE PERMISSION FORM before May 15. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Mueller 
Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Small School With A Big ❤️ 


